
 
  

Important 
Dates 

 

 
 

Term 3 - 2022 
 

Week 1 
 

Student Return 
Tuesday 19th July 

 
K-6 Athletics Carnival  

at BCHS 
Thursday 21st July 

 
Week 3 

 

District Athletics Carnival 
Friday 5th August 

 
Week 4 

 

Years 3 & 4  
Netball School Cup 

Ballina Netball Courts 
Monday 8th August  

 
Week 6 

 

Byron Bay Writer’s Festival 
Tuesday 23rd August  

 
Book Week  

Character Parade 
Wednesday 24th August  

 
 
 
 
 

Term 2 – Week  10 

Principal’s Message  
 

NAIDOC Week  
 

What an amazing week filled with wonderful events to celebrate NAIDOC week at Ballina 
Public School. 
 

We are very grateful to our excellent AEO, Jess Matuchet, for her organisation of the 
varied events to enrich our week. 
 

We were so happy to see so many families attend our special events – thank you all for 
coming! 
 

We are all extremely proud of our students who participated with enthusiasm and pride 
throughout the week. 
 

Semester 1 Reports  
 

All students will have received their reports by the end of term. If your child was absent at 
the end of term, we will post out the report to the address we have on file. Please contact 
us if your details have changed. 
 

If you would like to discuss your report with your child’s teacher, please contact them at 
the start of Term 3. 
 

Holidays 
The end of another busy term is upon us. I want to thank all of our families for your 
continued support in partnering with us in the learning journey with your children. 
 

We look forward to another full term with you in two weeks, with students returning on 
Tuesday 19th July. Our office will be closed on the Monday, as all staff will be completing 
their First Aid and CPR certificates on the 18th July. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Stacie Luppi 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NAIDOC Week  



 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
During the week we were able to get an understanding of how families are able to use the Education Hardship Fund for 
your children. A good way is for excursions and incursions and now we are happy to add Lowes for uniforms, the Canteen 
for lunch orders and Scholastic for Book Club orders.  
 
The Office will be sending home a Statement of Accounts with the total remaining funds periodically for your convenience. 
 
Canteen 
Funds can be only used for lunch orders (no counter service). Please write Hardship Funds on your ordering bag and Alison 
will take care of the rest. 
 
Uniforms 
Families are now able to buy uniforms from Lowes. Staff at Lowes will contact us at school and take care of the payment 
using the Education Hardship Funds. 
 
Book Club 
Purchase books for students reading through the Scholastic Book Club Magazines which come home twice a term.   

Our Book Parade will be held on Wednesday 24th August from 10:00am to 11:15am (lunch time) in the Hall.  All welcome.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Education Hardship Funds 

Book Parade – Wednesday 24th August, 2022 



 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stage 2 – Museum Exhibition  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


